
NHS ANNOUNCEMEnt 
TUESDAY, September 19, 2017 

 

Congratulations to Cross Country runners who ran in the Parkway Border Dash with 170 other 
varsity boys from around the area. Hunter Fertenbaugh ran a PR time of 21:15 and Solomon 
Price ran a PR of 23:50.  The team will run again Saturday at Airline XC Festival in Plain Dealing. 
WAY TO GO FALCONS! 
 
ATTENTION STUDENTS: STUDENT PARKING WILL BE ENFORCED TOMORROW. PLEASE MAKE 
SURE YOU PARK IN THE SPOT ASSIGNED TO YOU. 
 

PRESALE TICKETS FOR FRIDAY NIGHT’S GAME ARE ON SALE IN THE FRONT OFFICE FOR $5.  THEY 

WILL BE $7 THE NIGHT OF THE GAME.  

 
Okay Students – Homecoming is just around the corner.  Let’s get those class fees 
paid and purchase a ticket.  Tickets are $17 without PTSA and $12 with PTSA 
card.  Tickets go on sale Monday, September 25th in Mrs. Herrington’s office.   
 
FALCON FANS!  Come help promote spirit at our 1st Spirit NIGHT at Rotolos at 6:00 next 
Thursday, Sept 21st!  There will be mini-pep rally to get our Football team pumped up for the 
game on Sept 22nd!  PROTECT THE NEST! 
 
Anyone interested in donating blood, Key Club will be having their blood drive on Thursday, 
September 28th.  You must be 16 years of age or older to donate.  Please see Mr. Aker in room 
210 or Mrs. Mitchell in 3B for more details and to pick up a permission form.  Last day to sign 
up is Monday September 25th."   
 
Volleyball will be having a Staff vs. Student game on Thursday, September 21st.  Admission is a 
DONATION, it will go to one of our very own teachers that has a family member is in need. 
 Please come support this awesome event. It will be a FUN night!  Games will start at 5:00. 
 

FUTURE BUSINESS LEADERS OF AMERICA IS LOOKING FOR OUTSTANDING, MOTIVATED, AND 

UNIQUE STUDENTS. IF YOU FIT THE BILL, SEE MRS. DRAUGHN-DAVIS IN ROOM 3C FOR AN 

APPLICATION.  AN INFORMATIONAL MEETING WILL BE HELD SEPTEMBER 21ST AT 4PM. 

 

Attention Ladies:  Need a Homecoming Dress--come shop during 2nd lunch shift, before school 
at 8:00 and after school until 4:30 Monday through Thursday.  We have some cute dresses and 
great deals!  We have long, short, pageant, Mardi Gras, and prom dresses all waiting for a new 
home.  We will keep the Dress sale going through the week of Homecoming.   
 
Spanish Club sign-up is located in Ms. Webb or Mrs. Denton's room. Spanish Club is open to 
anyone who has taken Spanish and is interested in Spanish language and culture. This club 
meets on the third Thursday of the month, starting September 21st at 7:30 AM in Ms. Webb's 
room.  
 
LUNCH MENU: PEPPERONI PIZZA OR HAM AND CHEESE SANDWICH 

 
REMEMBER STUDENTS:  

“IF YOU FOCUS ON RESULTS, YOU WILL NEVER CHANGE. 

IF YOU FOCUS ON CHANGE, YOU WILL GET RESULTS” 

 
 


